
Dear Editor:

   Thanks for running Ron Trimmer’s article on finding sensible solutions to 
climate change that protect farmers from more severe climate change, allows
them to be part of the solution and consider how coal miners will 
support their families in the future. 
   With your readership of almost 75,000, it would be great if you could 
energize your readers to advocate for a revenue-neutral carbon tax. Imagine 
how much motivation their support would give to U.S. Rep. Bill Enyart and 
U.S. Rep. John Shimkus.

Judy Weiss
Brookline, Mass.
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